<Greeting>
In partnership with Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) we are sharing important information about keeping your children up-to-date on their immunizations (shots) and well visits.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Over the past few months, many doctor appointments were cancelled, rescheduled or conducted by phone or video call. For many kids this means they missed their regular immunizations, and with schools preparing to reopen, kids will need to be up-to-date on immunizations.     
Please call your child’s doctor and ask to schedule a well visit and ask about any missed immunizations as soon as possible. If you are a Neighborhood member, you may also be eligible for a gift card for getting your child their recommended immunizations and bringing your child to their well visit. Find out more here: https://www.nhpri.org/your-health/resources/rewards/. 
We understand you may be worried about bringing your children to the doctor’s office right now, but we want you to know that doctors are taking extra precautions to keep you and your family safe at your appointment. When you call and schedule an appointment your doctor’s office will tell you of any changes you can expect at your appointment.  
You can find more information on immunizations and well visits at www.nhpri.org or the resources below:
Rhode Island Department of Health
· Immunization Information for Parents
CDC
· Immunization Schedule
· Well-Child Visits Are Essential
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